
PLANNING MEETING HELD ON 12th MAY 2016 
AT COLBURN VILLAGE HALL AT 5.30 PM 

 
 

PRESENT  Cllrs A Dale, Michael Ward, Gareth Sutterby & Steve Wright 
    
 
DEPUTY CLERK  Angie Pickersgill 
 
 
Discussion of the proposed development at Horne Road 
It was requested that Peter Featherstone be contacted to ask if a public meeting was going to take 
place regarding this developement and,  if so when and where would it be held as the TC would like 
to attend.  The commitee had heard the date 25th May mentioned.  
 
 Core Strategy Plan 
In the Core Strategy it states that the review should be reviewed annually .   
It was asked to contact Peter Featherstone to see if it has been reviewed and what was the outcome 
as no review had been seen by Cllrs to date. 
 
 Cllr Billy Glover  said at the April meeting which he attended,  that he would meet with Cllrs Yvonne 
Peacock and Ian Threlfall and with Callum and find out what is happening with the Action Plan which  
Colburn Town Council had put forward.   It was said that  Cllr Peacock and Callum where going to 
look into it, but as of yet nothing has been heard of it . 
 
Peter Featherstone was to be asked if he could attend the next planning meeting on the 9th June if 
 possible. 
 
Regarding the Y W problems 
Residents were to be contacted to write letters about the damage to their houses and Cllr Stuart 
Styles to ask the residents who have approached him,  to also write letters  explaining the  issues 
which they have  in their homes. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


